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SCHOOL COMMITTEE MEMBERS PRESENT  
Eric Hipp, Chair (present) 
Stephanie Peters, Vice Chair (present) 
David Twombly, Secretary (present) 
Kelley Huxtable, Member (present) 
 
HULL PUBLIC SCHOOLS REPRESENTATIVES PRESENT 
Kathleen I. Tyrell, Superintendent of Schools 
Dave DeGennaro, School Business Administrator  
Jim Quatromoni, Athletic Director 
Diane Saniuk, Finance Coordinator 
 
The School Committee met as part of the Conservation Committee Meeting.   
 
Open Meeting 
Motion:  Stephanie Peters    Second:  Kelley Huxtable 
Move to open the School Committee Meeting at 7:42 p.m. 
Vote: 4-0-0 
 
The School Committee listened as the Peer Review Engineer John Chessia presented his 
findings to the Commission on the plans for the proposed synthetic turf field and walking track 
at Hull High School.  Bill Seymour from Gale Associates presented follow up information on a 
number of fields located directly on the coast. 
 
The Conservation Commission continued the Public Hearing to a date TBD in order to review 
the peer review findings as well as the materials presented by Gale Associates. 

 
 Adjournment 
Motion: Stephanie Peters    Second: David Twombly 

 Move to adjourn the meeting at 8:38 p.m. 
Vote: 4-0-0 

These Minutes of a meeting of the 
Hull School Committee were 
approved and adopted by the 
Committee on September 19, 2016. 
 
 
 
Jennifer Fleming, Secretary 
Hull School Committee 


